
To	Whom	it	may	concern:	
This	letter	is	to	serve	to	notify	the	office	of	Zoning	that	a	Variance	is	no	longer	being	
sought	for	the	build	at	2214	Douglas	St	NE.		The	plans	have	been	adjusted	so	that	
the	building	now	falls	under	all	building	codes.			We	are	submitting	our	notice	of	
withdrawl.		
	
Thank	you	
Claire	and	Brendan	Smullen	
Property	owners,	2214	Douglas	St	NE.		


